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From: "Brabant, Lance" <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>

To: Justin Kellogg <justin@meagherengineering.com>

cc: "eco_oper@townofcanan<.jaigua.org" <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>, "Kyle Ritts"
<Kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

Date:  10/17/2019 02:04 PM

Subject: RE: Williamson Site - Comments Addressed

Please note that all of our comment shave been addressed. We have no additional comments.

Lance Brabant, CPESC
Director of Planning & Environmental Services

group

|

The Culver Road Armory
145 Culver Road, Suite 160
Rochester, NY 14620
(585) 381-9250 Phone
(585) 381-1008 Fax

The content of this email is the confidential property of MRB Group and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or
used for any purpose except with MRB Group's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

all copies and notify us immediately.

From: justin Kellogg <justin@meagherengineering.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 12:19 PM

To: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>
Subject: Williamson Site - Comments Addressed

Lance,

Please see the attached submittal with our revisions to the Williamson Site Plan. Let me know if need
anything else.

Thanks

Justin Kellogg | P.E.

Please note our new address
2024 W. Henrietta Road, Suite 2C
Rochester, NY 14623
585.924.7430

www.meagherengineering.com
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